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Subject: Felony Hit and Run 

Date of Release: August 29, 2018 

Time of Release: 11:00 PM 

Media Contact: Joe Passalacqua 

Email Address of Contact: joseph.passalacqua@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone Number of Contact: (619) 956-4033 

Provider of Information (if different):       

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
On August 29, 2018, at 8:05 PM, Sheriff's Deputies responded to a hit and run in the 10200 block of Molino Road in the 
City of Santee.  Upon arrival, Deputies located two female victims lying in the street with major injuries.  Deputies were 
able to determine that three males began to argue with one of the residents and the argument ended up outside.  The 
argument was loud enough to draw the neighbors from their home.  The males, who were in their late teens or early 
twenties, entered a newer model Honda type vehicle and fled southbound on Molino Road.  The suspect vehicle entered 
the east curb line and struck the female victims and fled south on Molino Road.  The suspect went east on El Nopal, south 
on Gem Tree, and east on Beck.  At this time, it is not known if the victims were involved in the argument. 
 
During the investigation, one of the males in the suspect vehicle called the Sheriff's Department to turn himself in and to 
provide the Sheriff's Department with the vehicle that was involved.  The extent of the injuries to the victims is currently 
unknown.  The investigation is ongoing.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


